
ATTENTION

NEWLY ADMITTED FIRST YEAR B.TECH STUDENTS

OF ACADEMIC YEAR 2021-22

DEAR STUDENTS

CONGRATULATIONS ON SECURING ADMISSION TO NITK SURATHKAL

WELCOME YOU ALL TO THE NITK FAMILY

As notified earlier, all the academic activities of first year B.Tech will
held in online mode from 27-12-2021. IRIS will be the backbone for
your academic activities in online mode. IRIS NITK is our institute's
official University Management Platform.
The information and instructions on creating the Google and Microsoft
NITK EDU Accounts and accessing the lectures and other study materials
uploaded by faculty has been communicated to all the first year students
through their registered email id. It is essential that every student
follows these instructions for undergoing all your academic activities
at NITK. If you have not done so, you are hereby informed to
complete it at the earliest.
Here are a few points that students should take note of:
1. Use the login details sent to you to your registered email ID.
2. On the My Profile page on IRIS, students must compulsorily create
Google and Microsoft NITK EDU Accounts.
3. All your classes will be conducted on Microsoft Teams which can be
accessed using your Microsoft EDU account.
4. Recorded Lectures, notes, assignments and examinations will be
accessible on MOODLE.
5. Students are required to keep checking the Announcements section on
your IRIS dashboard and NITK website.
6. A detailed guide covering all the required modules are posted on IRIS
and a small video highlighting the required modules have been sent to
you by email.

BESTWISHES

Dean (Academics)


